
GIFT SHOP

THE PHOENIX GIFT SHOP OPENS THE 1ST WEEKEND IN DECEMBER 
FOR OUR VETERANS.  UNITS IN THE PHOENIX AREA ARE ASSIGNED A
DAY FOR VOLUNTEERS TO COME AND HELP.

WE ARE HOPING THIS YEAR TO GO BACK TO WRAPPING ALL THE 
GIFTS OUR VETERANS CHOOSE, RATHER THEN SENDING THEM 
HOME WITH PAPER AND BOWS FOR THEM TO WRAP THEMSELVES. 
LAST YEAR OVER 90 VETERANS WERE ABLE TO PICK OUT MANY 
ITEMS TO TAKE HOME FOR CHRISTMAS FOR THEMSELVES AND THEIR
FAMILY MEMBERS.

THIS YEAR WE WILL HAVE DRIVERS WHO WILL PICK UP VETERANS
FROM HOMES AND THE VA HOSPITAL AND BRING THEM TO THE 
GIFT SHOP.

VOLUNTEERS AND VETERANS WILL ENJOY COFFEE AND COOKIES 
EACH DAY.

IT HAS BEEN A PLEASURE TO BE CHAIRMAN OF THE PHOENIX 
GIFT SHOP AND I AM LOOKING FORWARD TO ANOTHER 
SUCCESSFUL YEAR IN DECEMBER.

THANK YOU ROSE AND STACEY FOR THIS OPPORTUNITY.

Christine Paulson
602-737-9908
ccpaulson45@gmail.com


